From: Cindy Gillman-Bate

Sent: Monday, 6 December 2010 6:14 p.m.

To: Kirsty Downey-McGuire; Kirstie Elder, Joanne Gread

Cc: Dean Riley; Christine Jones

Subject: Official Information Review - TCC's submission to the Law Commission
Importance: High

Hi everyone,

Here's the Dataworks link to the submission I've drafted on behalf of TCC to the Law Commission
in response to its Official Information Legislation Review Issues Paper.

http://file.tauranga.govt.nz/3557423

The submission letter answers the questions raised in the paper so far as they relate to LGOIMA.
Please let me know if you no longer have your copy of the Issues Paper and I'll lend you mine.
Here's the DW link to a copy of the questions for ease of reference.

http://file.tauranga.govt.nz/3557424

Our submission needs to be sent to the Commission (it can be emailed) by this Friday 10
December 2010. Please send me any comments/concerns on the submission as soon as
possible and no later than this Thursday lunch time. | can then make any necessary
amendments to ensure the submission has general approval from the Legal Services team before
presenting it to Christine for sign-off. Please let me know if you think anyone else in Council
should be given the opportunity to review this submission.

Please accept my apologies for not sending this to you sooner, but the Issues Paper is 220 pages
and took some time to read through in addition to other work priorities.

Regards,
Cindy

Cindy Gillman-Bate

Corporate Solicitor
Tauranga City Council
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